October 31, 1996

Mr. T.H. Irwin 32 Ravensdene Crescent Ravenhill Belfast Northern Ireland BT6 0BD

Dear Mr. Irwin:

Thank you for your letter dated October 17, 1996. Per your request, enclosed please find an information packet about the Board. I have also added your name to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Board's activities.

It will not be necessary to send copies of the newsletter, <u>JFK Assassination FORUM</u>, however, we do appreciate the generous offer.

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

enclosure